## Page, Bob

From: caceo@memberclicks-mail.net on behalf of Lupe Villa <pri>principals@caceo.memberclicks.net>

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 3:38 PM

To: Page, Bob

Subject: School Board Recall

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

Good afternoon, all,

We have a group that has begun the efforts to recall an entire school board, all 5 members ,3 of which were elected in 2020 prior to redistricting and the remaining 2 were elected in 2022 using the adopted boundary lines. Based on what has been submitted, it is possible that the recall election could be consolidated with the March Primary, however it is also possible that it may be handled as a special election, all dependent on timing and meeting of the deadlines.

Do you have experience in dealing with a recall election using two boundary lines that have redistricted voters. Meaning, voters that voted in 2020 under the old lines, and again voted in 2022 under the new lines will get to vote on two contests (recall).

Do you have any words of wisdom, advise, suggestions, comments....other than good luck 😊

Thank in advanced.

Lupe Villa Registrar of Voters County of Kings **Elections Department** 

lupe.villa@co.kings.ca.us



California Association of Clerks and Election Officials • 1435 Veterans Memorial Cir., Yuba City, California 95993, United States

Remove My Email • Privacy Policy

